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The Jordan Customs Department (JCD) is making an extraordinary effort to support the 
Jordanian Government in its mission of preventing the spread of the COVID-19, by taking a 
wide range of measures to deal with the COVID-19, as it is outlined in the JCD’s plan attached 
herewith. 
 
 




















